
 
MAINE STATE LEGISLATURE 

 
 
 

The following document is provided by the 

LAW AND LEGISLATIVE DIGITAL LIBRARY 

at the Maine State Law and Legislative Reference Library 
http://legislature.maine.gov/lawlib 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reproduced from scanned originals with text recognition applied 
(searchable text may contain some errors and/or omissions) 

 
 



STATE OF MAINE 
HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES 

98th LEGISLATURE 

COMMITTEE AMENDMENT "A" to S. p. 409, L. D. 1142, Bill, IIAn Act 

to Clarify Certain Liquor Laws." 

Amend said Bill by inserting after "Sec. 3", a new section., as 
follows: 

"Sec. 3-A. R. S., c. 61, §13, amended. The last sentence of 
section l~f chapter 61 of the Revised statutes is hereby repealed, 
as follows: IAt-aEy-time-tae-tetal-W8FkiEg-ea~!tal-e*eeees-tae 
am8~Et-~eeesBaFy-te-~Fevise-feF-a-~~FEeveF-ef-s~eek-a~~pe*imately 
g-ti~eB-a~~~ally,-tAe-geveFEeF-aEe-ee~~e!l-~~e~-FeeeemeEsat!eH-ef 
tae-eeemis6ie~eF-ef-fi~a~ee-a~e-aemi~istFatieE-may-aHEaeFise-Eae 
F8tniF~-ef-sliea-e*eess-te-t:FIe-geEeFal-f'l:lH8-ef-tae-8ta:l;e ... I" 

Further amend said Bill by striking out the figure "3rd" in the 
1st line of "Sec. 8" and inserting in place thereof the figure '4th'. 

Further amend said Bill by striking out the underlined words 
"period of" in the 7th line of "Sec. 9" and inserting in place 
thereof the underlined words 'period not exceeding'. 

Further amend said Bill by inserting after "Sec. 13", a new 
section, as follows: 

"Sec. l3-A. R. S., c. 61, §57, amended. Section 57 of 
chapter 61 of the Revised statutes is hereby amended by inserting 
after the 1st sentence of the 2nd paragraph, 2 new sentences, as 
follows: 

'The lO-day period for appeal shall commence on the effective date 
of any suspension or revocation of a license, and, in the case of 
refusal of the Commission to issue license, on the ds¥ when the 
commission sends by registei"ecr or certified mail notice to the 
applicant at the address of his business given in his application 
for license. Filing appeal in the superior Court shall stop the 
runnIng of the limitation period. til 

Reported by the Committee on Liquor Control. 

Read and adopted in the Senate April 18, 1957. 

Reproduced and distributed under the direction of the Clerk 
of the House. 
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